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Gedarbrook Community Reminders & Updates

Maintaining Your Yard and Property Matters
As HOA homeowners and residents, we share the responsibility
to see that our properties are being maintained in accordance
with the standards agreed to in Cedarbrook's'Declaration of
Protective Covenants'. The attention and care you give to your
property is our shared responsibility. lt also reflects on one
another and our property values we have here. As an HOA loard,
we are asking for your cooPeration this year so that we can all do
our part to keep Cedarbrook HO-A a beautiful, attractive and

elean neighborhood. THANK YOU FOR HELPING TO KEEP OUR

HOA COMMUNITY AfiRACTIVE AND SAFE FOR EVERYONE.

SNOW SHOVELING AND ICY SIDEWALKS
The upcoming winter may bring snow and ice this year. Every
resident and homeowner is responsible for the sidewalks and

driveway areas on their property. ln the event-of snow or iey

weather, allsidewalksare to be shoveled cle-ar and de-iced wilhin
24 hours of the winter weather event. Please do your Part. @

A Change to our HOA Trick or Treat Night Policy
We will be going out for Trick or Treat on the night when
Greencastle- Antrim does, and will direct families to the local
township's calendar of events, so they can plan accordingly.

Campers and R/V Parking - The privilege of parking a camPer
or R/V on the street or in your driveway is limited as defined by
our Declaration of Protective Covenants. llo-long-term parking or
rtprage is permitted, bute
daysas,neees-saryaor+aek"ingandunBacking.Pleaserespect
these guidelines, and let's all enioy the benefits of living here.

JLG Proposed Facilitlt Expansion Update
As some of you already know, JLG is in the planning phase of a
parking facility expansion that would extend its parking area into
the field behind their property along Rt. tt, adiacent to some of
our homeowners. The project is currently on hold.Iheplanscall
fsr-aLappraximatelyaoolt-${ide- greensBace des igned to a I low
f or the natural sprin# f Lowal-ongthe-border of the existing
fenqe line. There willalso be trees and other landscape greenery
planted to create a naturalvisual barrier for our homeowners.

Using our HOA-Only Dumping Area Properlv
Many of us make use of our area for disposing yard clippings and
smalltree trimmings. lf you do, make sure that you dump all
grass a nd I i m bs at th eJarth est b act-edgginsidqlheiump-zonc.
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UPCOMING DATES and
GOMMUNITY EVENTS

F'6tlA FALL Y*nd Sa[* - SaturddY,
Sept 1 ?th, 2AZA- &oosm - toopm

TRICK or T NIGHT 2O2O
Follow Greencastle-Antrim's
Schedule for Trick or Treat

Pleqre uour rDeed - 2ti mph
tchook ore in rerion ond chlldren
sre wslhing to bur rtopt. There nre
chlldren plqylng & people wolhing
in osr community. Pqrentr pleqre
reinforce tfiir urlth your younger
fomily memberr who ore driuing.

ILOW DOWN! Wotch your rpeed!
**Be mindful of children of ploy. @

*Please clean up after your pets
urhen they ore not on your PropertY

nloch your vehicler, snd leaue on
outride light on to detar thieuel.

Be friendly and courteous to
your neighbors. Say "Hello".

Find Us on FaceBook at:
Cedarbrook HOA
Please post responsibly! @

Comments directed to the Board
should be sent to us via email @

cedarbrookpa@hotmai l. com


